
   
 

   
 

 
 

 
 
June 28, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Dave Upthegrove 
Chair, King County Council 
Room 1200 
C O U R T H O U S E 
 
Dear Councilmember Upthegrove: 
 
This letter transmits the King County Search and Rescue Association’s (KCSARA) Market 
Research and Feasibility Study (funding report) in accordance with Ordinance 19546, Section 
94, Proviso P1, and a proposed Motion that would, if enacted, acknowledge receipt of the 
report.  
 
This funding report was developed by a consultant and provided by KCSARA. It summarizes 
information about KCSARA’s proposed new headquarters. In particular, the report provides 
details about the total amount of funding and financial commitments that have been secured for 
the proposed new headquarters as of March 31, 2024. It also provides details about the amount 
of money that still needs to be secured to fund the full project, including acquisition, design, 
engineering, and construction.      
 
Thank you for your consideration of this report. The information found in the report, authored 
by KCSARA, will help King County residents better understand the association’s progress 
toward securing funding for its proposed new headquarters.  
 
If your staff have questions, please contact Warren Jimenez, Division Director, Parks and 
Recreation Division, Department of Natural Resources and Parks, at 206-477-4525. 
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Sincerely, 

for 
Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: King County Councilmembers 
  ATTN:  Stephanie Cirkovich, Chief of Staff 
     Melani Hay, Clerk of the Council 
 Karan Gill, Chief of Staff, Office of the Executive 

Penny Lipsou, Council Relations Director, Office of the Executive 
 John Taylor, Director, Department of Natural Resources and Parks (DNRP) 

Warren Jimenez, Division Director, Parks and Recreation Division, DNRP 


